
 

 

PUNE METRO ORDERS AN INQUIRY TO INVESTIGATE INTO INCIDENT OF 
UNNATURAL DEATH 
 
With deep sorrow we regret to inform the sad demise of late Mr Umesh Singh an 
employee of one of the contractors of Pune Metro who scummed to his injuries on 24 
Dec 2019. The individual lost his balance and run over by Hydra road crane and not 
by fall of steel plate as reported by section of media. He was immediately rushed to 
Sasoon Hospital & Medical College, however inspite of the best medical care 
provided to him, he scummed to injuries later in the day. 
Late Mr Umesh Singh was a sincere, dedicated and highly motivated member of the 
construction team. We will remain indebted to his sacrifice while on duty. 
Pune Metro has ordered an inquiry to investigate into the incident. This high-level 
inquiry has been asked to submit its report at the earliest. The contractor has been 
warned and is being penalised as per the terms of contract. 

 


